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Roof renewal construction for Building B and D at Newnham Campus will take place from 6

a.m. to 6 p.m. on Thursday, July 20 to Monday, Oct. 30.

During construction, a staging area for contractors will be located on the south side of

Building B in front of the library. Entrances will still be accessible.

Students and employees may experience noise and odours during this project.

tags : student-news

https://students.senecapolytechnic.ca/people/stephanie-conte

